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Market Announcement 
 
30th June 2022, Vista Group International Ltd, Auckland, New Zealand 
 
 
Half Year Results Announcement Date 
 
Vista Group International Limited (NZX & ASX:VGL) confirms that it intends to announce its 
financial results for the six month period ending on 30th June 2022 on Monday, 29th August 2022, 
prior to 10:30am (NZST). 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Matt Cawte 
Chief Financial Officer 
Vista Group International Ltd 
Email: matt.cawte@vista.co 
Contact: +64 9 984 4570 
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